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***UPDATE*** 
 

North Little Rock Police Make Arrest in May 2nd Homicide 
 

 North Little Rock, AR (May 14, 2020) -- On May 14, 2020, at 5:15pm, North Little Rock Police 
arrested 23-year-old Michael D’Vaughtae Evans, of Wisconsin, for his involvement in the shooting at 2300 
Pike Ave. that resulted in the death of Keshawn Cameron on May 2nd.  During the course of the investigation, 
Mr. Evans was identified as a suspect and an arrest warrant for First Degree Murder was issued on May 12, 
2020.  
 

On May 14th North Little Rock Police Department Detectives located Mr. Evans at 1004 North D Street 
in the Dixie Addition of North Little Rock. Mr. Evans was taken into custody without incident. The residence 
has been identified as the home of Mr. Evan’s girlfriend. 

 
Mr. Evans is currently being held without bond at the Pulaski County Regional Detention Center for 

First Degree Murder. He will have his initial appearance on Friday May 15th. 
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NLRPD Investigating Homicide – 2300 Pike Ave., NLR, AR 
 

 North Little Rock, Arkansas (May 2, 2020) – On May 2, 2020 at approximately 2:00 pm, the North 
Little Rock Police Department received a 911 call regarding a disturbance with weapons at 2300 Pike Avenue. 
While Officers were enroute they received information that shots had been fired. Once Officers arrived on scene 
they found an unresponsive black male lying in the parking lot. Mems arrived on scene and provided medical 
treatment. The victim was pronounced deceased at the scene. The scene was secured and the North Little Rock 
Police Dept. Investigations Division responded to the scene and took over the investigation. Detectives are 
currently on scene and processing it for any evidence and attempting to locate any witnesses.  
 
Detectives are in the process of identifying the victim, which will be released at a later time, pending 
notification of the next of kin.  
 
Detectives are asking that any person with information that could help in this case to please contact The North 
Little Rock Police Department Tip Line at 501-680-8439. Witnesses can remain anonymous. Anyone with 
information can also contact the North Little Rock Police Department at 501-758-1234.  
 
There is also reward being offered for any witness(es) that provide(s) information that leads to the arrest and 
conviction of any suspect(s) involved.  
 
This is the very early stages of an active and on-going investigation. Further information will be released when 
it becomes available.  
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